
Hampton Township 
Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

November 12, 2012 7:30 P.M. 
 

Attendance: 
Jeremy Irrthum 
CaSondra Schaffer 
Mike Tix  
Larry Runyan  
Dave Peine 
Others in Attendance:  Gene Dohmen and Blake Otte 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm by Jeremy Irrthum.  
 
Scott Dohmen has an L shaped property line and Gene’s irrigator is running over part 
of Scott’s land.  They will do a lot split with equal amount of land.  The reason for the 
lot split is due to the future sale of Scott’s property. 
 
Motion was made by Larry, seconded by Schaffer to make a recommendation to the 
Board allowing Scott and Gene Dohmen to swap equal amount of land at 3825 240th 
Street E, Hampton.  The motion carried. 
 
Blake Otte at 27729 Emery Ave would like to build a 28x75 walkway for his cattle barn 
between two existing buildings.  It is 200 feet off Donnelly and 400 feet off of 270th 
Street. 
 
Motion was made by Dave Peine, seconded by Mike Tix to make a recommendation to 
the Board allowing Blake Otte, to build a walkway (breezeway) between his cattle 
barns.  The motion carried. 
 
It was agreed upon to meet only if there is content on the agenda.  Clerk will email 
agenda the Friday before the meeting date.  
 
Motion was made by Larry to adjourn the meeting, seconded by CaSondra.  The 
motion carried.   The time of adjournment was approximately 7:45pm. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Jennifer Miller 
Deputy Clerk 
 
 


